
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

WMU EASTER EGGS 

 

Thank you to all who ordered!  You may pick up your delicious Easter 

Egg purchases TODAY, after service, in the Fellowship Hall.   

 

ADULT BIBLE STUDY/PRAYER MEETING 

 

There will be NO Adult Bible Study and Prayer Meeting on Wednesday, 

April 17. 

 

EASTER IS FAST APPROACHING AND WE NEED YOUR HELP!! 

 

Please remember:  Your filled Easter Eggs are due back TODAY, April 

14.  If you are interested in hiding Easter eggs, we will be meeting at 

5:00pm on April 17th to hide them before the Easter Egg Hunt.  Thank 

you!! 

 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRY EASTER EGG HUNT 

 

Our annual Easter Egg Hunt will be on Wednesday, April 17th from 

6:00pm-7:00pm.  This is for ages 4yrs-5th grade.  There will be prizes, 

refreshments and a Bible lesson.  Please invite a friend or neighbor to 

join in the fun!! 

 

MAUNDY THURSDAY SERVICE 

 

Our Christian Seder service will be held on April 18, at 7:00pm, in the 

Fellowship Hall.  So we can properly prepare for the correct number of 

participants, please sign up on the sheet in the Narthex. 

 

EASTER SUNDAY SUNRISE SERVICE 

 

Easter Sunday Sunrise Service will be held on April 21 at 6:05am, at 

VIMS (Virginia Institute of Marine Science).  Bethany United Methodist 

Church will render the sermon, Gloucester Point Baptist Church will be 

providing the music, and Susanna Wesley United Methodist Church 

will be providing breakfast.  **In case of inclement weather, the     

service will be held at Susanna Wesley United Methodist. 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

ANNIE ARMSTRONG EASTER OFFERING  

 

We are so thankful for your generous mission giving.  You have       

contributed $3,608.00 to the North American Missions.  To God be 

the glory!! 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS!! 

 

Congratulations to Keith and Debbie Martin on the  

birth of their granddaughter, Sophia Grace. 

 

 

 

 

CHURCH DOORS 

 

Please note that ALL church doors will be locked at the beginning of 

church services.  Someone will be at the Narthex door (the one     

nearest the office), if you need to get in after the service has begun. 

 

  

 



ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

WMU EASTER EGGS 

 

Thank you to all who ordered!  You may pick up your delicious Easter 

Egg purchases TODAY, after service, in the Fellowship Hall.   

 

ADULT BIBLE STUDY/PRAYER MEETING 

 

There will be NO Adult Bible Study and Prayer Meeting on Wednesday, 

April 17. 

 

EASTER IS FAST APPROACHING AND WE NEED YOUR HELP!! 

 

Please remember:  Your filled Easter Eggs are due back TODAY, April 

14.  If you are interested in hiding Easter eggs, we will be meeting at 

5:00pm on April 17th to hide them before the Easter Egg Hunt.  Thank 

you!! 

 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRY EASTER EGG HUNT 

 

Our annual Easter Egg Hunt will be on Wednesday, April 17th from 

6:00pm-7:00pm.  This is for ages 4yrs-5th grade.  There will be prizes, 

refreshments and a Bible lesson.  Please invite a friend or neighbor to 

join in the fun!! 

 

MAUNDY THURSDAY SERVICE 

 

Our Christian Seder service will be held on April 18, at 7:00pm, in the 

Fellowship Hall.  So we can properly prepare for the correct number of 

participants, please sign up on the sheet in the Narthex. 

 

EASTER SUNDAY SUNRISE SERVICE 

 

Easter Sunday Sunrise Service will be held on April 21 at 6:05am, at 

VIMS (Virginia Institute of Marine Science).  Bethany United Methodist 

Church will render the sermon, Gloucester Point Baptist Church will be 

providing the music, and Susanna Wesley United Methodist Church 

will be providing breakfast.  **In case of inclement weather, the     

service will be held at Susanna Wesley United Methodist. 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

ANNIE ARMSTRONG EASTER OFFERING  

 

We are so thankful for your generous mission giving.  You have       

contributed $3,608.00 to the North American Missions.  To God be 

the glory!! 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS!! 

 

Congratulations to Keith and Debbie Martin on the  

birth of their granddaughter, Sophia Grace. 

 

 

 

 

CHURCH DOORS 

 

Please note that ALL church doors will be locked at the beginning of 

church services.  Someone will be at the Narthex door (the one     

nearest the office), if you need to get in after the service has begun. 

 

  

 


